
Mon 16/06/2025 11:02 AM 
 

 
To: vc@csu.edu.au 

 
Dear Professor Leon, 

 
Please see 14 April letter below. 

 
Please indicate when a response can be expected. 

 
Best wishes, 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Tom Lonsdale 
 

From: Tom Lonsdale  
Sent: Monday, 14 April 2025 3:13 PM 
To: vc@csu.edu.au 
Cc: mhession@csu.edu.au; dvcacademic@csu.edu.au; dneil@csu.edu.au; 
copyright@csu.edu.au; research@csu.edu.au; tburton@csu.edu.au; 
coo@csu.edu.au; miferguson@csu.edu.au; jayphillips@csu.edu.au 
Subject: Junk pet food fraud implications 

 
Dear Professor Leon, 

 
Please see open letter to the Senate of the University of 

Sydney alleging serious misconduct in the University of 

Sydney Veterinary Faculty. There is much background 
information on the junk pet food induced animal cruelty and 

consumer fraud in the award winning book Multi-Billion-Dollar 
Pet Food Fraud: Hiding in Plain Sight. 

 
All veterinary schools are implicated in the junk pet food 

fraud. Accordingly, please advise what steps you may take to 
investigate and resolve the issues in Charles Sturt University. 

 
Please share link for free copies of Multi-Billion-Dollar Pet 

Food Fraud with relevant departments of the university—e.g. 
law, medicine and dentistry—that ought to be aware of 

debased and corrupted veterinary ‘science’. 
 

I shall be pleased to provide more information as you may 

require. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

Tom Lonsdale 
 

CC: Interested parties 
 
Tom Lonsdale 
Mobile: +61 (0)437 292800 
Email: tom@rawmeatybones.com 
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